
REPORT FROM ROSE CODY, UANA TSSC CHAIRPERSON 
FOLLOWING MAY 12, 2012 UANA EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE MEETING 
                                                                      Post UANA Executive Meeting Report 
                            
 
First I welcome back to Ana Maria Lobo on behalf of the whole committee. She is replacing 
the appointee from Bolivia who resigned.  We are looking forward to working together for 
the 4 years ahead of all of us. 
 
Puerto Rico presented their bid for the 2013 UANA Championships.  TSSC Members all will 
be receiving a copy of our bidding process as we wait for confirmation from the Executive so 
we can start planning with enough time. 
 
The Executive approved Athletes Representative for all the Committees; they put a clause, 
the representatives have to be from the same country as the Chair of each committee.  Not 
an easy job for the chairs. 
 
The Executive were as worried as we are not having any response from the 2012 Cali 
Organizing Committee.  Fernando Canales will be in communication with them by telephone 
and mail giving them until May 22 to answer and sending the summons for the competition 
(2012 UANA Pan Am Synchronized Swimming Championships). 
 
A new template will be done for bidding process and also for the contracts. 
 
The new web page is already available.  Chairs had to name a person from their committee 
to be the liaison with the web master - I have named Heather Archer as our liaison.  Any 
content from our committee for posting is to go through Heather. 
 
At a meeting with Canada and the USA we discussed presenting UANA proposals to the FINA 
rules.  The deadline for proposals is Nov. 26th but we should have any proposals ready by 
September to present as the UANA family.  As I 
am very busy with meets in El Salvador, Aruba and then Masters in Riccione I have 
designated Heather (as our secretary) to be in charge on this task with Barbara's 
assistance.  Synchro Canada has offered access to their 
teleconference conference line.   Bryan will be helping us as our liaison a great deal. We 
must keep him in the loop for all our correspondence. 
 
We have to check the swimming schedules to avoid conflict between meets. 
 
The proposal  for the Coaches school was very well accepted by the Executive.  Brian will be 
the person to give follow up with the executive. 
	
  


